The Roaring Eagle Newspaper
The Clover High School and the River Hills/Lake Wylie Lions Club have joined forces to produce a year-round monthly digital publication. Beginning in the fall of 2023, this publication provides information of interest to the residents of the Clover School District. The community has gained a reputable source for current events and articles of human interest while the CHS students have gained experience and knowledge of all aspects of creating a valuable community resource. 
Additional benefits of the “The Roaring Eagle” include:
· Provide a local marketing option for our sponsors. We currently mail to over 20,000 recipients each month.
· Provide a forum for sharing various community activities and events.  
· Fill an information gap since the closure of the Lake Wylie Pilot.
· Provide additional revenue for the River Hills/Lake Wylie Lions Club to increase their charitable contributions. 
Below is some information on becoming an individual or Business sponsor. 
	Sponsorship Investment
	Description

	$100
	Annual Individual sponsor, name listed in monthly publication 

	$200
	Annual Business sponsor, contact and URL listed in monthly publication for 12 months

	$500
	Annual Business sponsor, contact and URL with a 1/8 page advertisement (3.75” x 1.80”) listed in monthly publication for 12 months



If you would like to contact a member of our team, please email us at roaringeaglenewspaper@gmail.com. By using the “DONATE” button at the top, it will allow you to select the Roaring Eagle Newspaper in the drop down and show your support today. You can also download the Invoice, complete, and send it and a check to:
River Hills/Lake Wylie Lions Charities
Attn: Roaring Eagle
PO Box 5016
Lake Wylie, SC 29710

Thank you for your interest and support!

